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MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers and Lt. Gov. Mandela Barnes today announced the second stop
of their statewide budget listening tour to hear from people of Wisconsin about what the
governor's budget means to Wisconsinites and their families.

  

Gov. Evers and Lt. Gov. Barnes will continue The People's Budget Listening Session Tour on
Wednesday, April 10, in Kenosha at the Kenosha Public Museum. Wisconsinites interested in
attending the Kenosha budget listening session can register online here .

  

WHO:  Gov. Evers, Lt. Gov. Barnes, and members of the Legislature

  

WHAT:  The People's Budget Listening Session Tour

  

WHEN:  Wed., April 10, 2019; 5:30-7 p.m.; doors open at 4:45 p.m.

  

WHERE:  Kenosha Public Museum

  

Daimler Chrysler Hall

  

5500 1st Avenue

  

Kenosha, WI 53140
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeN2-DMvdfdJTEIOaTsjRkW96Qw1vjP6h-kRpJoUiokFPCvZw/viewform

